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Why is it Important to Contribute Data to a
National Registry?

CABC gets many questions about why accredited birth
centers are required to contribute data to a national registry.
Background is needed about why this is included in both the
AABC Standards and the CABC Indicators. This edition of
the CABC newsletter discusses the importance and
benefits of your birth center’s participation. Read more
here.

Achievement Spotlight
August 2019

Shout out to newly accredited:
Midtown Nurse Midwives Sacramento, CA

CABC warmly welcomes:
California Birth Center Rocklin, CA
In-Process Birth Center

Mary V. O'Shea Birth Center at St. Peter's University Hospital
New Brunswick, NJ
In-Process Alongside Maternity Center

ICYMI: In Case You Missed It

This is Midwife, Lactation Consultant,
and CABC Commissioner Whitney


https://www.birthcenteraccreditation.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/CABC-Newsletter-Vol-4-Issue-8-Contributing-Data-to-a-National-Registry.pdf

Abbott working and celebrating
National Breastfeeding Week earlier
this month in Bangladesh. See this post
and others, illustrating what
breastfeeding looks like around the
world, on our Facebook page here.
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